
September 3, 2020 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

UNITRANS 

FEDERAL TRANSIT ADMINISTRATION DBE GOAL 

FEDERAL FISCAL YEARS 2021 – 2023 

 

In accordance with 49 CFR Part 26.45(g), Unitrans, as a recipient of U.S. Department of Transportation 
(DOT) assistance, announces a proposed Federal Transit Administration (FTA) Disadvantaged Business 
Enterprise (DBE) overall program goal of 1.8 percent for Federal Fiscal Years 2021-2023. This race-neutral 
goal represents the percentage of work to be performed by certified DBE firms on federally assisted 
projects. 

Unitrans will be hosting a webinar for public participation on  
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 at 10:00 a.m.  

REGISTER NOW 

To participate in the webinar and/or to receive a copy of the proposed methodology, please contact Nicole 
Chang at nchang@gcapservices.com. Unitrans will accept comments on this proposed project goal until 
Friday, September 25, 2020. 

The methodology used to determine the proposed goal will be available for public inspection for thirty 
(30) days from the date of this notice, Monday through Friday from 8:00 A.M. to 4:00 P.M. at the following 
location:  

Unitrans 
One Shields Avenue  
Five South Hall 
Davis, CA 95616-8759 
Tel: (530) 752-2877 
 
Written comments to the Unitrans Liaison Officer, Teri Sheets, may be sent to the address above, emailed 
to agma@unitrans.com. Written comments can also be sent directly to the FTA, Marisa Appleton, Civil 
Rights Officer, 200 W. Adams Street, Suite 320, Chicago, IL 60606.  
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